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Watercare is upgrading 
the existing wastewater 
plant and building a new 
outfall pipe at Clarks 
Beach. To build the new 
outfall pipe, dredging, 
piling works and pipeline 
installation will take place 
in the Waiuku Channel. 

Please maintain a safe 
distance from the worksite 
while we undertake this 
essential mahi. Flashing lights, a top and reflective tape will be 
applied to any piles that are not covered by the barge. 

Construction beginning: May 2025

Construction completion: January 2026

General working hours: Monday – Friday 7am – 6pm, with 
occasional works outside these hours 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for 
your patience during these works.

If you have any questions, please contact us at southwest@water.co.nz


